
Applications for Round 1 of the 2025 International VET Practitioner Fellowships are
now open and close 11:59pm 2 March 2025.

The Victorian Skills Authority (VSA) in partnership with the International
Specialised Skills Institute (ISS Institute) are offering 5 International VET
Practitioner Fellowships in this round valued at $13,000 each.
 
The Fellowships are available to members of the Victorian Vocational Education and
Training (VET) sector who are employed within Victorian Government contracted
registered training organisations (RTOs), including TAFEs, private RTOs and Adult
Community and Further Education Board registered Learn Local providers.
Fellowships are also available to VSA Industry Advisory Group members and their
executive officers.
 
Those eligible are invited to apply for a Fellowship that will support the continued
development of a skills Victoria with a focus on one of the following priority areas:
 

Developing quality training with deep and meaningful connections to emerging
or ongoing industry needs.
Developing educational approaches that support inclusion and increase
participation.
Developing education and training that supports the skills needed for a clean
economy.

For more information, visit the ISS Institute website.
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